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COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY 
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 

In the Matter of: 
 

ELECTRONIC TARIFF FILING OF CITY OF 
AUGUSTA REVISING ITS WHOLESALE 
WATER SERVICE RATES 

) 
)   CASE NO. 2020-00277 
) 

 

BRACKEN COUNTY WATER DISTRICT’S NOTICE OF  
COMPLIANCE WITH THE COMMISSION’S ORDER OF FEBRUARY 1, 2021 

 
 Pursuant to the Public Service Commission’s Order of February 1, 2021 and 807 KAR 

5:001, Section 8(9), Bracken County Water District (“Bracken District”) states: 

1. Bracken District and its agents possess the facilities to receive electronic 

transmissions. 

2. All electronic notices and messages related to this proceeding should be served to 

the following electronic mail addresses: drmoran@brackencountywaterdistrict.com and 

gerald.wuetcher@skofirm.com.  

Dated:  February 5, 2021   Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

______________________________ 
Gerald E. Wuetcher 
Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC 
300 West Vine Street, Suite 2100 
Lexington, Kentucky  40507-1801 
Telephone: (859) 231-3017 
Fax: (859) 259-3517 
gerald.wuetcher@skofirm.com 
 
Counsel for Bracken County Water District 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8, I certify that Bracken County Water 
District’s electronic filing of this Notice is a true and accurate copy of the same document being 
filed in paper medium; that the electronic filing was transmitted to the Public Service Commission 
on February 5, 2021; that there are currently no parties that the Public Service Commission has 
excused from participation by electronic means in this proceeding; and that within 30 days 
following the end of the state of emergency first announced in Executive Order 2020-215 this 
Response in paper medium will be delivered to the Public Service Commission. 
 

 
______________________________ 
Gerald E. Wuetcher 


